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Product Notice 

 

 BW Product End-of-Life Notification GasAlert Extreme and 
Pumped Micro 5 

 
  
Regions Affected: EMEA 
 
Dear Customers and Partners, 
 
At Life Safety Distribution - Honeywell Analytics, we are continuously evaluating and updating 
our product lines to meet the evolving gas detection needs of customers around the world. In 
some cases, this means discontinuing an offering and focusing our efforts on others. Based 
on our exciting recent New Product Introductions, the BW Solo and BW Ultra, we have decided 
to discontinue the BW GasAlert Extreme range and the Pumped BW GasAlertMicro 5 variants 
and these products will remain available until 31st December 2019. 
 
Please note that the remaining Diffusion variants of the GasAlertMicro 5 will remain available 
until further notice and will not be affected by this notice.    
 
Alternative Offering 
Although the following products are being discontinued, we have enhanced alternative 
detectors in the BW Ultra and BW Solo ranges, to help you improve safety, ensure compliance 
and manage costs.  
 

Discontinued Product Last Order 
Date 

Replacement Product 

M5xx-xxxx-x-P-D-x-x-00 
GasAlertMicro 5 Pumped – all variants 

31st Dec’19 BW Ultra 

GasAlert Extreme (all variants) 31st Dec’19 BW Solo 

 
 
Service Spares and Accessories Support 
We will continue to support both the GasAlertMicro 5 (pumped) and Extreme with service 
spares and accessories until 31st December 2021, subject to material/ spare parts availability. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your local Honeywell Regional Sales Manager or 
the Honeywell Customer Support team.  
 
 
Regards 
 
 
Chris Townsend 
Regional Product Marketing Manager 
Honeywell Analytics | Gas Detection 


